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I met with a few coaches in reference to Sr Championships.  With the inclusion of Junior Champs 
we needed to adjust the standards.  The meet will be smaller, with the help of Jim Garner, I feel 
that we have a good handle on setting standards to give us a meet of about 600+ athletes.   
  
We felt that reducing the number of final heats from 4 to 3 was appropriate.  In an effort to be 
more inclusive of PVS athletes in finals and still keep the opportunity to include outside 
participation, it was decided that the C final would be reserved  for PVS athletes. 
  
 


